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LOWER KEY STAGE 2 PARENTS QUESTIONNAIRE RESULTS 

CURRICULUM EVENING 2017 

 
This feedback form was aimed at Lower Key Stage 2 parents as a way of capturing their thoughts on their 

and their child’s experience at St Bridget’s.  
 

Question Asked Answered Yes Answered No 

Was the evening informative? 100% 0% 

Do you have a better understanding of the curriculum of your 
child's year group? 

100% 0% 

Do you have a better understanding of how to support your 
child's learning this year? 

100% 0% 

Any other comments 
Comprehensive, informative and very worthwhile. 
Great and informative evening from the year 4 team. Got the balance just right and dealt with questions effectively 
Good job. Thank you. 
Very good presentation by all three teachers. 
A very useful and informative evening. Thank you to all staff involved. The hand-out to take away is great as a 
reference point/reminder of what is being covered. 
Good insight into the daily routine of the kids 
Very thorough and well delivered. I was also really really pleased to hear about the discussions re online safety 
Appreciate the time taken to put a presentation together rather than just look informally at hand-outs. Good to 
understand more about the childrens' day. 
This was the best curriculum evening I have been to so far, a lot of information and helpful tips. Great presentation 
by the teachers involved. Thank you Mrs Inglis, Mrs Neal, Mrs Carver. 
A very useful evening, great idea! 
Mr Coughlin seems very enthusiastic and is very helpful 
Very helpful. Also interesting to see their weekly schedule! 
My wife and I have submitted our email addresses to the School Office previously and have checked recently they 
have them both but we found out about this curriculum evening through other parents' comments via class' 
Whatsapp group. If we have missed this communication then what else are we missing? 
Really useful to be provided with a booklet rather than going from table to table collecting leaflets - this will be 
very useful to refer to during this school year 

 

 
 


